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OFFICE OF TANK TESTER LICENSING 
 
August 26, 2015 
 
To:  Interior Tank Lining Companies 

 
REQUEST FOR INTERIOR TANK LINING COMPANIES TO SUBMIT NOTIFICATION OF 
UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK LINING ACTIVITIES TO THE STATE WATER RESOURCES 
CONTROL BOARD OFFICE OF TANK TESTER LICENSING 
 
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) Office of Tank Tester Licensing is 
requesting companies that conduct underground storage tank (UST) interior tank lining and interior tank 
lining repairs to submit the enclosed Interior Tank Lining Notification prior to the above mentioned 
activities.  The information requested as part of the Interior Tank Lining Notification will allow the State 
Water Board to gain a better understanding of the reasons for interior tank lining and interior tank lining 
repairs. 
 
The Interior Tank Lining Notification collects the following information in a fillable document with drop 
down menu selections; date and time lining to commence, facility information, contractor information, 
and scope of work.   
 
Please complete and submit the Interior Tank Lining Notification a minimum of seven (7) days in 
advance of the work being performed to tanklining.notification@waterboards.ca.gov.  If there are 
changes to the schedule after you have submitted the Interior Tank Lining Notification, please notify us 
of those changes as soon as possible and submit them to tanklining.notification@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Mr. Sean Farrow at (916) 324-
7493. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laura S. Fisher, Chief 
UST Leak Prevention Unit and 
Office of Tank Tester Licensing 
 
Enclosure:  Interior Tank Lining Notification 


